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	Participant Information Sheet


Project Title 

Hark – Listening Research
What is the study about?

We invite you to participate in a research project about the common cultural practice of listening. beginning with listening to instrumental music composed in the western classical tradition. We invite you to become an active listening group composed of eight people. groups will meet six times throughout the first semester of 2017, and may be ongoing by group agreement. The model is analogous to book reading groups. each meeting will entail listening to a piece of music and discussing it. members will propose and introduce pieces, and researchers will do likewise. the transcribed discussions will be available on the website hark.org.uk for further comment. 
Do I have to take Part?

This information sheet has been written to help you decide if you would like to take part.   It is up to you and you alone whether or not to take part.   If you do decide to take part you will be free to withdraw at any time without providing a reason.   

What would I be required to do?

You will be asked to attend six meetings in semester two of 2016-17. Each meeting will last approximately an hour and a half. Refreshments will be provided.
Will my participation be Anonymous and Confidential?
The researcher(s) and group members will have access to the data which will be kept on the website.   Your permission maybe sought in the Participant Consent form for the data you provide, which will be anonymised, to be used for future scholarly purposes.

Storage and Destruction of Data Collected

The data we collect will be accessible by the researcher(s) involved in this study only, unless explicit consent for wider access is given by means of the consent form.   Your data will be stored for a period of at least 3 years before being archived, the data will be archived on the website. 
What will happen to the results of the research study?
The results will be finalised by 2019 and written up as scholarly publications. 
Are there any potential risks to taking part?

There are no risks to taking part. 
Questions
You will have the opportunity to ask any questions in relation to this project before giving completing a Consent Form.

Consent and Approval

This research proposal has been scrutinised and been granted Ethical Approval through the University ethical approval process.
What should I do if I have concerns about this study?

A full outline of the procedures governed by the University Teaching and Research Ethical Committee is available at http://www.st-andrews.ac.uk/utrec/guidelinespolicies/complaints/
Contact Details

Researcher:

Huw Lloyd-Richards
Contact Details:
email TBC
